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Press Release 
Exit from U.S. 77-U.S. 166 roundabout to be closed Thursday 

West exit of intersection onto Kansas to be closed for light pole replacement 

ARKANSAS CITY, Kan. (December 8, 2015) — One exit from the U.S. 77 roundabout will be closed 
Thursday morning so a light pole can be replaced by Arkansas City’s Parks and Facilities Division. 

The west exit, which empties onto Kansas Avenue, will be closed from about 8:30 to 10 a.m. for the 
installation. No traffic from either U.S. 77 or U.S. 166 will be allowed westbound on Kansas Avenue. 

The Kansas Department of Transportation will be on site to redirect traffic to the south exit onto U.S. 
77. Drivers wishing to enter Arkansas City will need to do so via either Chestnut or Madison avenues. 

“The new light pole will increase safety for drivers at this intersection,” said Parks and Facilities 
Director Tony Tapia. “We apologize for any inconvenience to drivers during this maintenance operation.” 

Normal traffic flow should resume by no later than 11 a.m. Thursday, Tapia said. 
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